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John Clark leads a global team of security professionals whose mission is to ensure that
programs are in place to protect the Company’s personnel, real and intellectual property,
reputation, and the integrity of its medicines. Serving as Pfizer's “Center of Excellence” for
security, his organization includes three regional teams — Americas, EMEA and APAC — whose
members provide a holistic approach to the unique security needs of their regions, as well as
teams specializing in Information Security, Strategic Planning and Threat Management.

Since joining Pfizer in 2008, John has been recognized as a leading spokesperson for the
pharma industry on the threat that counterfeit medicines pose to patient health and safety. He
has appeared on television, including CNN, 60 Minutes, Dan Rather Reports, and affiliates of
both ABC and NBC networks, and as a panelist at the White House Intellectual Property Health
and Safety Forum organized in December 2010 by the U.S. Intellectual Property Enforcement
Coordinator (IPEC).

John is Pfizer's representative to the Pharmaceutical Security Institute (PSl), serving as the
Chair of its Board of Directors. He also chairs the ICE Foundation, is a member of the NBSC
(National Bio-Pharmaceutical Security Council), and a member of the International Security
Management Association (ISMA).

Prior to joining Pfizer, he served as ICE Deputy Assistant Secretary, responsible for the overall
management and coordination of the agency's operation, as well as the Assistant Secretary's
principal representative to the Department of Homeland Security and to the law enforcement
and intelligence communities. During his more than 25 year tenure, which began in 1980 as a
U.S. Border Patrol Agent with the Immigration and Naturalization Service (the predecessor to
ICE), he held a variety of leadership positions, including as Acting Assistant Secretary from
September 2005 to January 2006, when he led the 15,000 + employee agency.

In 2008, in recognition of his exemplary career in the public sector, he was awarded the rank of
Meritorious Executive in the Senior Executive Service by the President of the United States.

A New York native, John received a Bachelor of Science in History from the State University of
New York at Binghamton, and a Master of Science degree from National Louis University.



